
 

March 20 , 2024 
5pm-6pm 

Lyle Activity Center & Zoom 
 
Attendance: Laura B., Sheila C., Michele W. , Abby B-W 
 
Community Survey: We reviewed Community Survey Results from 2023, looking at more data 
concerning Klickitat and Lyle. Seventy-four people took the survey. Some take away is not people to 
know about the organization KLASAC, people are supportive of youth not using drugs or drinking 
alcohol. The next survey will be in 2025. 
 
Volunteer Update: Sheila C. explained that the parent classes in Klickitat were completed. TADAA 
students were committed to child care for each of the six classes. A survey was put out by Sheila to 
select a date in May. 
 
Rita P. facilities the Tech Talks  in Klickitat and Lyle. There were seven  attendants. Lyle’s Tech Talk will 
be tomorrow (Thursday) at the Activity Center.  
 
April Meeting: April meeting will still be a dessert potluck & celebration of KLASAC 10 Year anniversary. 
Invitations are out. Please feel free to share invite out to anyone who was or is involved with KLASAC, 
along with anyone who may have interest in joining. Will need to have help at 4pm for set up. Slide 
show will be ready for review shortly by Executive Committee. They will share most of slides at meeting. 
 
Sharing: 
Youth Spring Forum: There won’t be students attending from Lyle as there are transportation issues. The 
TADAA Club and students are working to have a project to submit for 2025. Klickitat has three potential 
students but if students are not comfortable with presenting will not attend but will for attending in 
2025. If the $2000 is not used for Spring Forum the funds will be reallocated. 
 
Klickitat’s superintendent is interested in attending  CADCA training this summer. Motion was put forth 
to reallocate the $2000 funds from Spring Forum to CADCA. Motion passed 3-0. 
 
Abby B-W. explained that a grant with SEEK and partnering with WGAP will focus on consumer 
education and finances. 
 
James, Behavioral Health and Sheila facilitated  an Opioid Training in Wishram for grades 6th-12th. 
Trainings will occur in Klickitat April. 24th (9th-12th), Glenwood May 1st (9th-12th), and Lyle in April but 
no date as of yet. 
 
The Strategic Plan will need to be updated by June 2025. The dates for trainings to support coalitions in 
making necessary revisions are set. 
 
 


